MAY MINUTES

Davidson Road Elementary PAC Meeting Agenda

May 3, 2023 (Time: 6:00PM in Library)

Executive members in attendance: Jensine M (President), Tara S (Vice President), Jeannette L (Co-Secretary), Bretta L & Tara S (Hot Lunch), Kristen L (Treasurer),

Regrets: Sam B (Co-Secretary), Heather E (CO-PAC), Jill N (flower fundraiser)

Guests: Rob Aviani (Principal), Jennifer Adamson (Vice Principal), Kim M

Item

1. Welcome and Introductions

1.1 Meeting called to order by: Jensine M

1.2 Time: 6:03 PM

2. Adoption of Agenda

2.1 Motioned: Kristin L 2nd: Tara S

3. Approval of Minutes

3.1 For April minutes - Motioned: Kristin L 2nd: Bretta L

4. Executive Reports

4.1 President's Report

Thank you to PAC and School

4.2 Treasurers Report

Gaming - \$ 13 719.38
Hot Lunch - \$ 24 977.79
General - \$ 157.37
Sunshine - \$ 2 089.02

4.3 COPAC Report

Nothing to report

4.4 Hot Lunch/Fruit & Vegetable Program

Found help for Wed May 10 (Apple Bowl Day)

4.5 Fundraisers (New)

•

4.6 Fundraisers (Running/Coming up/Future Discussion)

- TruEarth online until the end of June
- Mabel's Labels online until the end of June
- Photos for Spring cost \$50 May 6/7/13 4-7pm 10min session
 1 volunteer required to assist families and photographer so far over \$2000 profit. A few spots available.

4.7 Principals Report

See attached

MAY MINUTES

5. New Business

- Volunteers for photoshoot day in the orchard to be posted
- HMS spring market May 27th would like to borrow tables yes
- Review Donation letter –
- Bingo night need prizes to submit gaming application so no charge bingo, reserve free seat on Munch a Lunch. 5-6pm, and 7-8pm. 160 seats per game. Snacks and drinks available. Popcorn machine, cotton candy, juice boxes, chips, water. 1 card per seat, donation to the sunshine fund for any extra, max 3. Sign up for volunteers to be sent out.
- Outdoor equipment funding request pylons, scooters, bean bags and other small equipment \$2100.00 Motion: Tara S 2nd: Bretta L All in favour

6. Old Business

- Outside classroom progress –possibly late May construction
- Bingo night year end celebration:
 - June 8 2 time seatings of 160ppl
 - Oyama Hall to lend bingo cards at no cost

7. Announcements

- 7.1 Next meeting: September 6, 2023, 6:00PM
- 7.2 Parking Spot or \$5 Munch a Lunch Voucher Draw: Parking spot Kristin L

8. Adjournment

8.1 Motioned: Bretta L 2nd: Kristin L

Time: 8:15PM

Principal's Report: Davidson Road Elementary School PAC Executive Meeting Rob Aviani, May, 2023

Thank You & Recognition

- Thank you to Mrs. Sveistrup, Mrs. Marshall, Miss Olsen, and Ms. Alfred for their hard work in planning and organizing ELFF night
- Thank you to Mrs. Durose, Mrs. Lively-Lambert, and Mrs. Bischoff for helping our students shine at our Talent Show.
- Thank you to Mrs. Bischoff hosting the District Battle of the Books
- Thank you to the PAC for funding our ukulele storage, high jump mats, projector, and so much more!

Everyone Rides Program. The Province of BC has funded a bike safety education program called Everyone Rides Grades 4/5 which delivers a course called Learn2Ride. The Learn2Ride course is targeted to Grades 4 and 5 students. Learn2Ride is a fun, interactive 2-day course taught by trained instructors to build students' cycling knowledge, skills, road safety and confidence. Day 1 includes a 1 hour in-class presentation, and Day 2 includes a 90-minute on-bike skills training session on the school grounds. *DRE's Grade 4 and 5 students will receive the program on May 8 and May 12*. To make this course accessible to everyone, we provide bikes and helmets to all students who don't have their own.

Dates to Note.

- May 4 Class Photo Day
- May 8 & 12 Everyone Rides Program
- May 10 Apple Bowl
- June 7- New kindergarten orientation
- May 31 June 2 Eagle Bay Camp Trip
- June 22 Grade 5 Celebration (5:00-7:00)

PAC Funding Requests and Information Requests

- Outdoor Sports Equipment funding request
- Indigenous Education presentation



2115 Davidson Rd Lake Country, BC V4V 1R3

We invite you to donate to our upcoming DRE Family Bingo night to be held **June 8, 2023**. Please consider donating gift certificates, merchandise, or services.

Your generosity will be acknowledged at the event as well as on our Davidson Road Elementary social media page.

We will be accepting donations until June 1st, 2023.

For more information, please contact our Davidson Road PAC President Jensine M. at 250-681-1905 or dre.pacpresident@sd23.bc.ca